
1st July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Term dates  

Last day of term for term time only children is 20th July 2022 

 

Children leaving for school  

Please ensure you have received your letters regarding your child`s transition to school and Graduation assembly and 
that you have brought them back to us. 

 

Event days for summer term 

2nd July Nursery open day 9am until 11.30am 

2nd July Summer fete 

4th July-8th July Eco week 

4th July Pride day – wear colours of the pride flag  

14th July – Graduation Assembly (for children leaving to go to school) 2pm – 3pm  

Extra sessions 

We have a few one-off extra sessions available for children attending the nursery. These sessions are fully payable, 
and funding cannot be used for these sessions. They are on a first come first serve basis and are limited.  

 

Week beginning 4th July 2020 

Blossom 

Tuesday 8-1, Wednesday 8-1, Thursday 8-1 and Friday 1-6 

Snowdrop 

Monday 8-6 or 9-3, Tuesday 9-3, Wednesday 9-3, Thurs 9-3 and Friday 8-1 or 9-12 

Bluebell 

Monday 8-6 or 9-3, Tuesday 8-1 or 9-3, Wednesday 8-1 or 9-3, Thursday 8-6 or 9-3 and Friday 8-1 or 9-3 

 

Week beginning 11th July 2020 

Blossom 

Wednesday 8-6, Thursday 8-6 Friday 1-6 

Snowdrop 

Monday 8-6 or 9-3, Tuesday 9-3, Wednesday 9-3 Thursday 9-3 or 1-6 Friday 9-3 or 1-6 

Bluebell 

Monday 8-6 or 9-3, Tuesday 9-3, Wednesday 9-3, Thursday 8-6 or 9-3 Friday 8-6 or 9-3 

 

 

 



 

 
Learning at home 

TLC is an Essex campaign that looks to help parents, carers and families of young children support their children’s 
communication development and learn how to help their children gain the best start in life through playful learning 
at home. 

This site will regularly post a range of ideas, top tips and games to support children’s language, physical and 
emotional development. Its aim is to ensure children start school ready to explore, learn and make friends. 

Home - TLC (tlc-essex.info) 

 

Garden Areas 

As the warmer weather is upon us, we are improving the environments outside. If you have anything that you feel 
could help us do this we would be very grateful i.e. large stones, soil, plants, old guttering, pots/pans, large brushes, 
garden toys etc…. 

Blossom  

This week we have been reading “What the ladybird heard at the seaside” and practised cutting the 

mermaids hair and paper with toddler scissors, we made sandy pictures by using glue sticks and sand. We 

also played a game with the ball rolling to each other and taking turns.  

       

Snowdrop 

In Snowdrop this week we have loved learning all about our book; Giraffes can’t dance. The book is all about 

enjoying different types of music so we have been designing and making our own instruments. In maths we have 

been practising our finger rhymes, the children have enjoyed singing these at circle time and all love to join in!  

   

 

 

https://www.tlc-essex.info/


 

Bluebell 

This week in Bluebell we have been reading the book 'The snail and the whale'  

We learnt the different parts of a whale. Can your child remember the different parts of the whale? 

In Art we made snail spiral patterns with different materials. We have been focusing on adding two 

numicon pieces together in maths.  

        

 

 

 

Emma Pike 

Nursery Manager 

 



 


